
              LYNNFIELD PLANNING BOARD MEETING January 20, 2017 
 

 
 
A meeting of the Planning Board was held on Friday, January 20, 2017 at 5:00 in 
the Conference Room, Town Hall, 55 Summer Street. Present were: Co-Chairman 
John Faria, Charlie Wills, and Michael Sheehan; Heather Sievers arrived during 
the meeting. 
 
Paper copy of Meeting Notice states the only agenda item is: 
“JANET WAY SUBDIVISION, Attorney John Foley – Request an extension of 
time to complete the subdivision” 
 
Recording begins mid-sentence; entire recording is only 16 minutes 59 
seconds: 
 
Mr. Wills motioned, and Mr. Sheehan seconded; the motion passed unanimously 
with 3 in favor. Co-Chairman Faria requested a motion to return the check; Mr. 
Wills made the motion, Mr. Sheehan seconded it and the motion passed 
unanimously. 
Co-Chairman Faria said the requested hearing for the Design Standards review 
would be set in motion as soon as the date and place were agreed upon. The group 
discussed a February meeting date. Planning Board member Heather Sievers 
arrived. A motion to adjourn passed unanimously.  
 
Some discussion of the Master Plan, MAPC, and the Town Charter ensued.  
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

     Susan Lambe, Planning Office  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


